
ft Inland Revenue 
Te Tan i Taake 

Office of the Commissioner 
National Office 
55 Featherston Street 
PO Box 2198 
Wellington 6104 
New Zealand 

Telephone: 04 890 1846 
Facsimile: 04 978 1627 

4 May 2015 

Mr Andrew Crow 
xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx@xxxxxxxx.xxx.xxx.xx  

Dear Mr Crow, 

Thank you for your Official Information Act request in which you requested information 
regarding the cost to upgrade the IRD tax computer systems, as follows: 

Any documents that would help the public understand how a computer system 
upgrade might cost 1.5 billion dollars, including any costing, quotes, or business 
case documents. 

We received the request on 1 May 2015 and will respond by 29 May 2015. 

Yours sincerely 

Christina Goodall 
Manager, Commissioner's Correspondence 
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